
Date: 6/5/2017 2:05:40 PM
From: "Catherine McNicoll" CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov
To : "Lily Cogdill" IilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov
Subject: FW: Sairple letters in support of Sanctuaiy Point

Other email regarding sanctuary pointe

Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor's Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

From: Herb Burnham [mailto:herbburnham@bellsouth.net]
Sent: Friday, June 02, 2017 5:27 PM
To: Catherine McNicoll
Subject: Sample letters in support of Sanctuary Point

Catherine. I am going to forward a letter I received from the lead developer. The objecti\?e is to convnce potential in\€stors that the project has the 
backing of all necessary state and federal entities. When finished it will be, by far, the most interesting outdoor recreation facility in the upstate and 
certainly on Lake Hartwell.

Thanks for your help. Let me know if you need anything else.

Herb Burnham, Execute Director
Lake Hartwell Association
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